Dear XXX,
      
Please join me in fighting the incessant attacks on evolutionary theory in particular and science in general.  I’ve signed up to be a scientific consultant for The Clergy Letter Project, an international organization of more than 14,000 scientists and clergy members and I hope you’ll do the same thing.


The Clergy Letter Project began as a very large collection of clergy members who have no problem accepting all facets of evolutionary theory while retaining their faith.  They have made it absolutely clear that evolutionary theory is a basic scientific principle and it should be taught in public school science classes.  Clergy members have also made it clear that creationism in all of its forms does not belong in science classes.


The Clergy Letter Project’s list of scientific consultants consists of more than 1,000 scientists from 31 countries who have agreed to answer scientific questions in their area of expertise posed by clergy members who support evolution.  Scientists of all faiths, as well as atheists and agnostics, have joined the list of scientific consultants as a way of helping clergy who support evolution and to demonstrate that religion and science need not be at odds with one another.

   
You can sign up by dropping Michael Zimmerman, the found and executive director of The Clergy Letter Project (and an evolutionary biologist), a note at mz@theclergyletterproject.org and providing the following information:

Name:

Title:

Address:

Areas of Expertise:

e-mail address:


With anti-evolution being introduced in Alabama, Indiana, Missouri, New Hampshire, Oklahoma and Tennessee just this year, joining The Clergy Letter Project is a simple way to fight back.


Thanks very much!

